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En-Vision America, Inc. has been awarded a national contract for its ScripTalk Audible Prescription system by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs  

The Blanket Purchase Order (BPA) contract, in conjunction with

a recent VA directive calls for nationwide implementation of the ScripTalk

service inside all VA outpatient pharmacies over the next 12 months.

The ScripTalk System includes a tiny, RFID-based microchip embedded in the prescription label that is printed and programmed by a VA's outpatient

pharmacy (VistA) computer system. At home, the veteran uses a handheld

ScripTalk(TM) Reader that reads the information stored on the microchip and speaks the label information to the patient.

"After a long evaluation period of this and other technologies available,

the VA selected ScripTalk because it is cost effective and easy for the

pharmacy to deliver," said David Raistrick, VP of En-Vision America. "We hope that this device will give vision impaired & elderly veterans the ability to stay safely independent for at least an additional 5 to 10 years."

The company is also moving forward on plans to move the system into the

retail pharmacy sector. 

About En-Vision America and ScripTalk:  Located in Normal, IL, En-Vision America has been developing products for the visually impaired and seniors since 1995. In addition to the ScripTalk product, the privately held company markets "i.d. mate II," a talking bar code identification system. 

TRIP PLANNED


Again the officers of the New York Regional Group and myself are planning a trip to visit the NYRG Chapters. Buffalo is scheduled for October 6th, Syracuse for the 7th and Albany on the 8th. Hopefully the snow birds haven’t left and there will be a good turn out of members.

On a personal note: no minutes of Chapter elections have been received at the Regional Office. All members have received the approved bylaws and in it under Article XIV, Section 4 it states that Chapter meeting minutes must be sent to the Regional Office within 60 days. To eliminate paper work it was understood that just the minutes of the Chapter meetings  where elections of officers were held would be sent. 

TAKEN FROM THE JULY/AUGUST 2004 ISSUE OF THE VANGUARD MAGAZINE (VA PUBLICATION) 

Employees and veterans have embraced the CARES recommendation to shift services from the aging Brecksville campus to a brand new

addition to the Wade Park campus. By Matt Bristol.

Exactly how did CARES come to be associated with hospital closings?

On May 6, the day before Secretary Principi announced his decision,

the Associated Press ran a “NewsBreak” with the headline “VA to

Close Three Hospitals.”

The story was typical of much of CARES media coverage in that it

emphasized closings over improving services. The same headline

could have read: “VA cuts wasteful spending” or “VA modernizes

health system.”

At its core, CARES is a plan. And the department needed a plan before it could ask Congress to fund major construction projects. It also needed to address charges of wasteful spending on underused and aging facilities.

It goes without saying that the plan touches on some sensitive

issues. Most of them revolve around the NIMBY principle—not in my

backyard. No one likes the idea of adding time to their daily commute.

No veteran wants VA services transferred further from their home. And

no politician wants a federal agency moving out of their district. But all

want to modernize the aging VA health-care infrastructure. Something

had to give.

Cleveland’s Plan.

Veterans in the Cleveland area know a good deal when they see one. They overwhelmingly welcomed the CARES recommendation to shift services from the aging Brecksville campus to a brand new addition to the Wade Park campus, just 17 miles away.

Sure there were the occasional grumblings. But the ones spreading

rumors had never actually been to any of the CARES meetings, according to David May, a veterans service officer with the Blinded Veterans Association in Cleveland.

“Every time someone used the word closing, I’d correct them and point

out that they’re moving” services, said May, an Army veteran who

credits VA’s blind rehabilitation program with turning his life around.

May wasn’t alone. All six of the major veterans service organizations

in the Cleveland area testified in support of the plan. William D.

Montague, director of the Louis Stokes VA Medical Center, said

being upfront and maintaining positive relations were the keys.

“We presented the plan to anyone, anytime and anyplace,” he said. “The plan never changed. It was consistent, so there were no surprises.”

The plan will save about $25 million a year. The money saved will be used to care for veterans, not maintain old buildings or pay for moving patients, staff and supplies between campuses.

“The plan has been well thought out,” said May, who is particularly

pleased with the decision to bring a blind rehabilitation center to

Cleveland. “We’ve got more than 600 blind vets on Cleveland’s rolls.

And when you’re dealing with blindness, you can’t wait for services

because blindness can destroy you.”

Brecksville will eventually close its doors. But not until construction

is complete on an eight-story, 500,000-square-foot hospital tower

at Wade Park, a process that may take up to five years. Construction

should start in late 2005, once the architectural drawings are complete.

The plan also includes building a new outpatient clinic in Parma,

which is about 20 miles from Brecksville, as well as extensive

renovations to the existing Wade Park facilities.

Changes For The Better.

Putting VA services under one roof means veterans who used to receive nursing home care, mental health treatment and transitional housing at Brecksville will have improved access to emergency services. In the past, patients who suffered a heart attack or other medical emergency at Brecksville had to be driven or flown over to Wade Park. With the consolidations, these services will now be down the hall or across the street.

Transferring services means transferring jobs. For the 1,000 employees who work at Brecksville, CARES is a big deal. Most will simply move with their jobs to the new location. Some commutes will be longer and some shorter. But all employees have time to assess their circumstances and make the best

choice for them, such as moving with the job to the new facility,

transferring to one of 13 other VA sites in the Cleveland area, finding

another job, or even timing their retirement to their advantage. No one has to worry about being squeezed out of a job, according to Mary O’Neal, who supported the plan while serving as president of AFGE Local 31, the employee union that represents medical center employees. “As a matter of fact, there are going to be more jobs” as a result of CARES, she said. These include openings expected at the new comprehensive and blind rehabilitation centers.

O’Neal didn’t always support the plan. In fact, she was against it

in the beginning. But as the process evolved, she came to realize that

consolidating services just made sense. “I thought it would be best for

veterans and employees,” she said.

There were also very few substantive arguments against the move. Most people, she found, were simply reluctant to change. “Once they get out to Wade Park, I think they’ll really like it here,” said O’Neal, a medical supply technician who has worked at both facilities.

One way to measure community sentiment is to review letters sent to

the national CARES office in Washington, DC The office received about 200 letters from people in the Cleveland area who opposed the transfer. By contrast, there were approximately 109,000 letters against the plan to transfer services at the Canandaigua VA Medical Center in New York.

Montague offered a simple explanation for the level of support:

“We believe our plan is one where everybody wins,” he said.

NEW ID CARD

The Department of Veterans Affairs is providing a new Veterans Identification Card (VIC) for your use at VA medical facilities. The new card protects the privacy of your sensitive information, as it will no longer show your Social Security number or date of birth on the front of the card. Only veterans who are eligible for VA medical benefits will receive the card.

How You Will Receive Your New VIC

Once you have your picture taken for the new card at the VA medical facility, the card will be mailed to you at the address you have provided within 5 to 7 days. To ensure you receive your new VIC card, please verify that VA has your correct address on file. 

What to Do With Your Old VIC

After you have received your new VIC and used it at a VA medical facility, you can dispose of your old VIC. Please dispose of the old VIC in a secure manner — like you would a credit card - as the old VIC contains sensitive information about you. 

GOD BLESS AMERICA! 

